
 

 

 

 

  October 2, 2015 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Classes Begin at 8:00am, Be Here at 7:50am 
 

 
 
Important Documents Attached! 

In this edition of our Cougar Connections Newsletter you will find three very important 
documents. Please make sure to read them carefully and if you have any questions, please 
contact Ms. Missas at 713-458-4672. 
 

Parent Representatives!  
Join me in congratulating this year’s Parent Representatives! Throughout the year 
they will be supporting our school by attending meetings and serving as the voice 
for the parents. They are Ms. Ana Rodriguez, Ms. Doaa Abdalftah, and Mr. Edgar 
Chaj. If you see them, be sure to congratulate them! 
 
School Fundraiser!  

We are having the annual school wide fundraiser from October 1st until October 15th. 
All families are encouraged to sell at least 1 item from the catalogue. The proceeds of the 
sales provide funds to be used for field trips and educational activities for all of our 
Pilgrim Students. 

 
From the Nurse:  

 If your child requires medication during school hours, then you must get the 
appropriate HISD medication papers filled out by the doctor. The nurse can provide 
these papers to you.   
 If your child gets injured outside of school, please bring a doctor's note 
explaining what happened and what special care needs to be had. 
 IMPORTANT: If your child gets sent home from school with a fever, your child 
may not return to school until they have been fever-free for 24 hours. 

 
BoxTops for Education: 

Did you remember to save your BoxTops over the summer?  Now is the time to bring them to 
school and turn them in to Ms. Scott. Pilgrim is once again collecting BoxTops for Education 
so please help Pilgrim by saving your Box Tops.  You may tape them to the summer collection 
paper that was sent home in May.   Pilgrim Academy receives $.10 for every BoxTop turned in.   
For a complete list of General Mills Box Tops for Education participating products visit  
www.boxtops4education.com 


